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Providing Quality Programming for Our Gifted and Talented Learners 

A great diversity exists among learners. The educational community has a responsibility to identify and develop the 
talents of children who are gifted and talented in the areas of general intellectual ability, specific academic ability, 
creativity, artistic ability and leadership. Many schools are struggling to meet these needs. This network will provide 
professional and collegial support for those interested in the education of gifted and talented students. The focus 
will be to find out about effective resources and learning and teaching strategies to enhance education in schools. 
This will provide opportunities to network with other teachers of gifted and talented students and share experi-
ences, ideas and best practice. Participants will be updated on the latest local, regional, and national initiatives. Each 
half day session will have a meeting agenda determined by participant needs and an opportunity to network with 
peers. 

What process does your district/school use to identify gifted/talented students?  
How can we learn from each other to provide rich opportunities for our gifted and talented learners? 
What types of programs or opportunities does your district/school offer for students in the core subjects? 
What types of programs or opportunities does your district/school offer for students in the arts and drama? 
What types of programs or opportunities does your district/school offer for students in the area of leadership? 
What resources are available? 

 

Quarterly Meetings: 
October 18, December 12, 2011—Location: CESA 6, 2300 State Road 44, Oshkosh (9:00-11:30am) 

 

February 28, 2012—Location: CESA 6, 2300 State Road 44, Oshkosh (9:00-11:30am) 

 

April 24, 2012—Location: Comfort Suites, 400 S. Koeller Street, Oshkosh (9:00-11:30am) 
 

Cost:  $100 for all four  sessions  
To Register: Go to myquickreg.com 

Gifted & Talented Network 
October 18, 2011  —  December 12, 2011— February 29, 2012  —  April 24, 2012 

To Register: Go to myquickreg.com to register or you may send this form to: 
Donna Runice, Program Assistant, CESA 6, PO Box 2568, Oshkosh, WI  54903-2568, Fax: 920-424-3478 

For Additional Information, 
please contact: 
Mary Ann Hudziak, Math and 
Science Learning Coordinator 
920-236-0523 or 
mhudziak@cesa6.org 


